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HB 4130 will prevent the practice of medicine from being controlled by large 

corporations, often out-of-state. Requiring physicians, most likely in Oregon, to have 

a controlling interest in corporations set up to practice medicine assures healthcare is 

primary motivation. It prevents increased costs and reduced access to healthcare 

that comes with investors in large for-profit corporations.  


